
  
 
 

DRESS REHEARSAL 
Friday, June 2, 2017 

6:00pm-8:45pm 
Students Arrive by 5:30pm 

 

 

 
Dress Rehearsal and Recitals are held at: 
 

Van Dyke Community Auditorium (Lincoln High School) 
                                                                 22900 Federal  

Warren, Michigan 
(south of 9 Mile Road, 1 block east of Van Dyke Avenue) 

 
Dress Rehearsal means children come in full costume, with dance shoes 

and bring the additional costumes they may have. 
 
 
 

Arrive no earlier/later than 5:30 p.m.  Come to the stage door, located off 
the south parking lot.   

 
    Children ages 5 and under can be picked up at 7:45 p.m. 

    All others may be picked up at 8:30 p.m. 
 

  

 

Please pick up your children by 8:30pm.   
Please be punctual, out of consideration for  

faculty, staff and backstage parents. 



 

 
 

  Students in 1 dance - come dressed in FULL costume and shoes. For rehearsal come 
to the stage doors off the parking lot. For the Recital…wait in the lobby of the school for 
further instructions (there will be people to direct you).  PARENTS WILL NOT BE 

ALLOWED BACKSTAGE OR IN THE AUDITORIUM unless they are "backstage 
parents".  If you feel you cannot leave your child, you are to remain IN THE LOBBY!  
THIS APPLIES TO EVERYONE!! 
 
 

  Students in 2 or more dances - come dressed in FULL costume for the number you 
will be performing first (check with your teacher to find out the order of the show).  Be 
sure you bring EVERYTHING you'll need for ALL the dances you are performing!  
This is VERY important!!  PUT YOUR NAME ON ALL YOUR BELONGINGS!! 
 

 

EVERYONES HAIR IS TO BE IN A BUN.  If you have short hair, it must be as close to 
a bun as possible (this is for both dress rehearsal and recital). 
 
 

Parents - Please DO NOT send any snacks or drinks with your child  
on rehearsal night.  They will be disposed of. 

 
 
 

Again, remember, you WILL NOT be allowed in the auditorium (or backstage) on 
rehearsal night!! 

 
DRESSING ROOM MOMS – Please do not sign up for a class other than your own 
child’s class. In order to be a dressing room mom, you must be willing to change 
children's tights.  Please do not sign up if you feel you cannot do this.  You will receive 
your backstage pass before rehearsal night.  Please arrive on June 6th (with your pass!) 
no later than 5:15 p.m.  You MUST be present at the rehearsal.  Siblings not dancing in 
the recital are NOT allowed – this includes infants.  
  
 

The sign-up sheet will be posted at the studio in mid-
April.  There are only 2-3 Room Mom’s needed, for each 
class, so please watch for the sign-up sheet.  Spaces are 
filled on a “first come, first served”  basis. 
 


